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Westside Reservoir Road Closed at Ben Creek 
 
 
 

The Westside Reservoir Road, Forest Road #895, on the Flathead National Forest is 
closed at Ben Creek, approximately 29 miles south of Highway 2 due to water running 
over the road.  The road, which runs along the west side of the Hungry Horse 
Reservoir, will be closed at this location until further notice.  This location is 
approximately two miles north of Graves Bay.   
 
The East Side Reservoir Road, Forest Road #38, is open.   
 
Forest visitors, especially hunters, are encouraged to drive with care.  Recent moisture 
has created some wet and muddy conditions across the forest.    
 
For more information, please contact the Hungry Horse Ranger Station at 387-3800.   
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